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Board of Health Meeting Notice 
 
 

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday,  
September 29, 2015 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the 
Auditorium on the main floor.   
 
The following items will be discussed: 

 
 

1. Windsor Village, 976 Lexington Street.  Request for a Variance from pool 
walkway width.  (105 CMR 435.13 (1). 

 
2. Detective Sergeant Joe Guigno to propose Board of Health adopt Body 

Works Regulations. 
 
3. Bits and Bites Café, 912 Main Street, Waltham.  Health Code Violations. 

 
4. State E-Cigarette Regulations effective September 25, 2015. 

 
5. Rodent activity update. 

 
6. Dates for future Board of Health Meetings.   

 
 

John P. Zuppe 
Director of Public Health 
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